LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL RE: COVID RESTRICTIONS
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14th January 2021 

Dear learners and volunteers
I hope you remain safe and well. You may have heard in the news that the Omicron variant is still around and infecting many people. Although this covid variant is milder and less serious it is putting strain on the NHS and other public services. 

As the College is part of the NHS all face-to-face courses follow a set of procedures which include social distancing, the wearing of face masks and other hygiene measures. On entry to the building, we will give you a warm welcome, ask a few questions, take your temperature and inform you how to stay safe during the session.
We have 2 new measures to help you keep safe while in the College. Everyone will need to wear a face mask provided by the college all the time whilst in the building. We are also request that where possible everyone does a lateral flow test before attending a face to face course.

A few face-to-face courses have now been moved online or pushed back a few weeks in to allow time for the current infection rate to die down and to make sure we can staff the courses we have planned.

Please let us know ASAP if you cannot attend so your place can go to a fellow learner. Information about what to expect will be sent out ahead of each course.

By working together in this way, we can help reduce the infection rates and keep us all safe.

Most courses will still be a mixture of online learning using Microsoft teams and the use of printed and posted workbooks. 
Please feel to get in touch if you are planning to attend a face-to-face course and have any questions. We, as always are looking forward to seeing you online or in person!

Yours sincerely 
Matt Ellis

Recovery and Wellbeing College Principal 
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